
DANCING, LAUGHING AND

HAVING FUN WITH FRIENDS!

It’s the final half term already! Sadly for all of us here at

Hursthead Infant School, that also means that your Year 2 child will

be moving on to pastures new.

These past three years have flown by and how busy they have been,

learning, playing and making friends. Your child will have a special

invitation to a FREE disco in their book bag. What better way to

reward their hard work than a celebration with their Year 2 friends!

Date and time: Wednesday 28th June, 4.30pm to 6pm

Venue: Hursthead Infant School school hall

There is a place for every Year 2 child and this event is paid for by

the PSA. There is no charge to you. Drop off and pick up is from

the main school entrance. During the disco, the children will be given

a drink of juice or water if they prefer, an ice pop to keep them cool

and some party rings.

Although this is a FREE event, the PSA still needs volunteers to help

run it. Please fill in this google form to book their place:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10XhhnIue0bqffWWGOclPAqqjc

-oGIXlSiEYzo-uo-P8/edit

We can't wait to see all of Year 2 showing us their best dance moves

and having fun and hope they are excited to come.

From all the PSA committee

Hursthead Infant School PSA hurstheadinfantpsa@gmail.com
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